
For more information contact: Phone: 604-894-6371 ext. 227
Email: utilities@slrd.bc.ca

Flushing can improve water quality by reducing the sediment that
comes from the inside of the pipes, and flushing will decrease the rate
of bacterial growth. It can also improve taste, odour & colour. Our aim is
to run the water until it is completely clear, but you may experience
some of the following in a very limited capacity:

Water pressure may be temporarily reduced.
Temporary discolouration of water. If so, run water for 5 - 10
minutes until water clears
Refrain from using a washing machine during this time.

Pemberton North water system hydrant
flushing and maintenance will occur on

Tuesday, October 7, 2025 8:30 am - 5:30 pm.

Hydrant
Flushing
Pemberton North
Water System

Disruption to water service are minimal.


